
 
 

Crime Informational – Harassment 

 

      On March 26, 2019 at approximately 3:30 PM an affiliate was followed off the subway and into their building (2700 

Broadway) by the unknown individual in the photo below. If the identity of the individual is known of if seen, please call 

911 and Public Safety at 212 854-5555.  

 

 
                                  Remember to be aware of your surroundings when entering and exiting buildings. 

                                              Do not allow persons unknown to you to enter behind you. 

 

Deidre Fuchs                                                                                                                                        John Garvey 

Executive Director of Investigations                                                                                               Senior Investigator 
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